
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2025  

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

Africa Class Visit to Baylham Rare Breeds Farm – Tuesday 17th June 2025 

 

We will be taking Africa Class to Baylham Rare Breeds Farm on Tuesday 17th June to enhance their learning 
about humans and other animals.  
 
The coach will leave school at 9.15am and we will return for the end of the school day. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch and drink in a bag they can carry themselves, preferably a back-pack, 
along with suitable clothes for the weather including sun cream/ hat/ waterproof. I would recommend that 
they wear their school polo shirt, sweatshirt/ cardigan and black or navy leggings or joggers and trainers. 
 
Please follow this https://forms.office.com/e/UtjUKMg6FL to a Google Form to give permission 

for your child to attend the trip and if required, order a Pick and Mix lunch for your child. 
 
We will be taking parent helpers on this trip so please let us know via the Google Form if you would like to 
join us. 
 
The cost of this trip is £26.25, this includes transport cost and the entry fee to the farm. This will be available 

to pay for under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Paddon and Mrs Brown 

Africa Class Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/UtjUKMg6FL

